
 

  

Flloyd County is now offering an 
Rx Solutions program through 
BluMine Health. The program is 
designed to assist employees 
with the rising costs of 
prescription drugs. 

 

The Rx Solutions program is 
voluntary. However, employees 
and their dependents, on high-
cost, brand name medications 
are encouraged to participate. 
Employees should contact 
BluMine with questions. There is 
NO COST for employees to 
participate and sending an 
inquiry is highly encouraged.  
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QUESTIONS? 
Call or email us using the 

contact information below. 

 

Phone: 

(502) 215-8894 
 

Email: 
RX@BluMineHealth.com 

This program is designed for employees on BRAND NAME medications. Not all employees 
are eligible for the program, but all employees are eligible to apply. Personal information 
is required for enrollment but all patient information is kept confidential. 

Register for the RX Solutions Program here: 
https://rx.bluminehealth.com/floydcounty 


